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What have we been doing this week? Here are some of our favourite Dormice moments:  
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Helping a friend and being 

open to accepting help, is 

what we do well in Nursery. 

 

A hive of activity in the junk 

modelling area: cutting and 

sticking with masking tape. 
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White board pens glide sooo 

smoothly and are irresistible 

on the graphics table. 

 

Sprinkling in a handful of 

herbs to season the mud 

stew – mmmm, delicious! 

 

 Characteristics of Effective Learning  
Active learning: ‘I can participate in routines’. There are 

lots of little routines which make up part of our day and enable 

us to learn, play, and move about safely together. Washing 

hands with soap and taking just one paper towel to dry hands; 

hanging your coat on your peg; lining up and walking in single 

file; holding the safety handrail on the stairs; sitting at the 

table to eat together with a knife and fork; making a circle to 

join in a small group task; sitting in a group to share a story; 

reading your name to add your dormouse card to the self-

registration board; answering ‘good morning’ at registration; 

sleeping on your personal mattress at siesta time. 
 

     
 

 

  

Thank you 
To our wonderful PTA, who 

kindly arranged for an ice 

cream van to visit school.  

We ate our choice of ice 

cream and iced lollies. We 

all thoroughly enjoyed the 

delicious summer treat, 

staff included! 
 

 

Message from Clare 
Clare has asked me to pass 

on her grateful thanks to 

all the Badgers and their 

parents, for her beautiful 

‘Get well soon’ card. 

She really appreciated 

being able to feel part of 

the graduation celebration 

via the livestream. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Making a den in the shed 

out of big wooden blocks. 

 

 
Amelie is proud of her spiral 

‘Matisse Snail’ mosaic. 
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